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E01D 18/00 (GB, dated March 12, 2004)

We agree with GB that the spelling of “aquaducts” in the main group title should be changed to “aqueduct”.  

C11D (GB, dated March 12, 2004)

We agree with GB to add “or soaps” to the title of group C11D17/00. To EP, the reference to group 13/14, groups 13/20 and 17/06, as well as group 17/08 seem to indicate soaps are included in the scope of group 17/00. For the reason indicated by SE (guidance headings / horizontal line) starting a revision project might be advisable.
E01D (GB, dated March 12, 2004)

We agree with GB that dismantling of bridges should be in this subclass.  We think that creating a new main group specifically for this invention information would be a better solution than adding a second part to the title of main group E01D 22/00, because this group is provided for erecting, assembling or repairing of bridges, the complete opposite of dismantling. Even if the number of documents is small, it would be a lost of intellectual effort, if we put this clear defined subject matter in a new created residual group.
A01F (SE, dated March 12, 2004)

We believe that the proposed title could be shortened by combining the “bundling and baling” and leave out the second part starting with “Stationary apparatus or hand tool for bundling of hay, straw or the like”.  The new title will be easier to read without a substantial change in scope:

N     Threshing; Bundling or baling of hay, straw or the like; Cutting of hay, straw or the like; Devices for storing agricultural or horticultural produce

D21H (SE, dated March 12, 2004 / US comments May 17, 2004)

We agree with SE proposal for the reasons indicated in that proposal. 

The notes are correctly represented in the proposal, as they were approved in the corresponding H-project.

H. Mende

P.Daeleman  
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